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Comments: I am not a fan of allowing e-bikes on single track mountain bike trails.  In my experience with e-bikes

on MTB trails, specially on multi-use trails, it appears that many of the e-bike riders are inexperienced and are

usually travelling too fast for conditions.  It seems that it's an accident waiting to happen.  I believe that e-bikes

belong on very wide trails or on e-bike only designated trails.

 

In addition, careful consideration should also be given to paved biking/walking trails.  I live next to a paved bike

path and again experience numerous riders going very fast.  They can impose a hazard to other bikers and

hikers when he/she can't handle sharp curves, congested areas or other issues that may require a quick

response.  Thanks for your consideration.   


